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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: February 14, 2024 
 
TO: Planning Commissioners 
 
FROM: Director Juliana von Hacht Cherry 
 
SUBJECT: Request to continue Agenda Item 6B & DIV 1-23 
 
Staff requires additional time to assemble a recommendation for a proposed minor 
subdivision of land located 145 Dana Street; and requests consideration to continue the 
matter to the next regularly scheduled Planning Commission Meeting on March 13, 2024. 
 
On Thursday, February 9, 2024 staff contacted the applicant and discussed this request 
and although disappointed, the applicant supports this request.   
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